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Memorandum 
 
Date:   December 22, 2022 

To:   All Reviewing Agencies 

From:   Samuel Assefa, Director 

Re:   SCH # 2022010064 

North Paramount Gateway Specific Plan 

                                                                                                                          

The Lead Agency has corrected some information regarding the above-mentioned project. 

Please see the attached file(s) for more specific information: Paramount NPGSP 

NOA_122122. All other project information remains the same.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



To:  State Clearinghouse 

From:  EPD Solutions, Inc. on behalf of the City of Paramount 

Date:  December 22, 2022 

Subject: North Paramount Gateway Specific Plan (SCH # 2022010064) Public Review Draft EIR 

Notice of Availability Revisions 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The North Paramount Gateway Specific Plan (Project) Public Review Draft Notice of Availability (NOA) of 

an Environmental Impact Report (EIR) was uploaded to the State Clearinghouse California Environmental 

Quality Act (CEQA) for public noticing on Wednesday, December 21, 2022. The Project location has been 

revised to reflect the following: 

The NPGSP area is located in the northern portion of the City of Paramount and bisected by Paramount 

Boulevard. The NPGSP area is generally bounded by the City of South Gate (Century Boulevard) to the 

north, the Union Pacific Railroad (UPRR) to the west, Rosecrans Avenue and Pacific Electric railroad (Los 

Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority/Metro) right-of-way to the south, and Anderson 

Street to the east.  

The NOA that was posted to the SCH on December 21st included broad project location information. The 

NOA was revised and uploaded on Thursday December 22nd, 2022 with the revised project location 

information. 

 

Sincerely,  

Meaghan Truman, Associate Planner 

EPD Solutions, Inc. 
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